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To Whom It May Concern,
It is my absolute pleasure to recommend J.R. Caskey, Inc.

J.R. Caskey, Inc. and I in my capacity as a Construction Manager with the Virginia Department
of Transportation successfully completed an intersection improvement and widening project in
Prince George, Virginia.

I thoroughly enjoyed my time working with J.R. Caskey, Inc. and came to know them as a
company truly committed to excellence. At every level of the company there is an ethos of
professionalism and integrity. Beyond that, the commitment to quality exhibited by every J.R.
Caskey, Inc. employee resulted in a well-constructed, beautiful project.

Their knowledge and expertise of their trade is evident in the company’s proactive project
approach and was a huge advantage to completing the project on time and on budget. Their
proactive approach created and maintained forward momentum that was significant to
successfully completing the project.

Along with J.R. Caskey’s proactive project approach, their responsiveness and forthrightness
were crucial to addressing construction related issues. Their commitment to partnering helped
foster positive discussions and bring timely solutions to issues.

Without a doubt, I confidently recommend J.R. Caskey, Inc. for any project they are bidding. As

a company dedicated to quality, I know they will do everything within their control to complete
successful projects.

Please feel free to contact me at 434.774.6074 or Jessica.Miller@VDOT.Virginia.gov should
you like to discuss further. I would be happy to expand on my recommendation.

Jassica Miller

Construction Manager/ Southemn Region

Sincerely,

WE KEEP VIRGINIA MOVING



